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5th May 2020 

 

Dear Reception Pupils 
 

I hope this letter finds you and your families in good health and happy. I would like to thank you 

for keeping in touch. It has been very nice to hear your news and see all the wonderful things 

you have been doing at home. It has certainly put a smile on my face, so a big well done to you 

all. 

 

I understand how difficult it must be for you being out of your usual routine, but I would like to 

encourage you to keep up the fantastic work you have been doing. Please remember to read 

daily. Try to have a go at some spellings - pick a few and keep practising each day until you are 

able to spell them. It is also important to keep doing some writing. Just one or two sentences a 

day, remembering your capital letters, finger spaces and full stops. Lastly, try to do some 

Maths every day. This does not have to be a sit down activity. Maths is all around us!  

 

Please remember that there are lots of very helpful resources and websites available for you on 

the school website. This is located under the Parents tab, followed by the Home Learning 
section. 

 

I have been very busy at home preparing some exciting work for when you are next in school 

and I am excited about seeing you all again. For those who have not yet managed to send an 

email or photograph, I would really love to hear from you. Even if it is just to say a quick hello. 

For those who have been in touch, please keep the emails coming via the School Office. 

 

Please take care and stay safe. 
 

Best Wishes 
 

Mrs Ngwa-Akuro 

 

Reception Class Teacher 
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